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With a rather slow July come and gone,  here is the latest and greatest that has 

happened in the last  few weeks: 

 

 

• Many thanks to Derrick VanderMeer, Leah Dorion, Paul Rochon and Lee Gaw for 

clearing out our storage area.   Thanks for all the hard work, the use of the trailers for 

hauling away the garbage,  and  for just being the super supportive people that KPI 

needs! 

 

• Richard Pickard provided the executive with a comprehensive Treasurer’s Report at our 

executive meeting.  The executive went over all the details, and found everything in 

order. 

 

• Lee Gaw is contacting Chris Reinkeulers to get some input regarding the lights we have 

stored. 

 

• We have entered a play in the EODL, to be directed by Lee Gaw, and are waiting to see 

if it is accepted. 

 

• Auditions are to be held for this sometime in August – stay tuned for more details. 

 

• Theresa McCaig has accepted a position on the Executive as a Member-At –Large.  The 

position of  Vice-President remains open.  

 

 

 

 


